Lisa Munderback
South Portland
LD 1423

Dear Committee Members:

The EPR rules were designed through a thoughtful and inclusive process to strengthen
Maine’s recycling program. This bill will do nothing but delay the progress and
rewrite the rules in favor of corporations who want to evade responsibility.

I strongly urge you to vote against this bill.

Sincerely,

Lisa J. Munderback



